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FDOT to Host a Public Hearing for Two Roadway Safety Projects 
State Road (SR) 94/Kendall Drive/SW 88 Street from SW 150 Avenue to SW 132 Avenue 

 
 

Miami, FL – The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Six will host a public hearing 

for two roadway safety projects along SR 94/ Kendall Drive/SW 88 Street from SW 150 Avenue to SW 

132 Avenue, in Miami-Dade County. Construction is expected to begin in January 2021 and last about 

one year. The estimated construction cost for these projects is about $5.1 million. 

 

The public hearing will be held from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. on Thursday, June 14, 2018, at the Kendale 

Lakes Branch Library, 15205 SW 88 Street, Miami, FL 33196. A formal presentation will start at 6:30 

p.m. Graphic displays will be shown during the meeting, and FDOT representatives will be available to 

discuss the project. 

 

The proposed work for these projects includes: 

• Installing a raised directional median opening for westbound left turns into the middle driveway of 

Kendall 147 Plaza 

• Installing a westbound U-turn lane for outgoing eastbound Plaza traffic 

• Reconstructing the median traffic separator at SW 147 Avenue 

• Reconstructing some intersection medians to provide for offset left turn lanes 

• Reconstructing damaged and uneven sidewalks 

• Adjusting storm drain manholes 

• Upgrading traffic signs and all pavement markings  

• Enhancing pedestrian detectors, ramps, signals and signage 

• Installing countdown pedestrian signal at signalized intersections 

• Providing high emphasis crosswalks at SW 147 Avenue, SW 142 Avenue, SW 13800 Block, SW 

137 Avenue, SW 133 Avenue and SW 132/130 Avenue 

 

Please contact Community Outreach Specialist Rodolfo Roman if you have any questions about project 

433264-3/4-52-01 at 305-470-5477 or email at Rodolfo.Roman@dot.state.fl.us.  

 

FDOT encourages public participation without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, 

disability or family status. Persons who need special assistance under the Americans with Disabilities Act 

of 1990 or who need translation services (free of charge) should contact Hong Benitez, P.E. at 305-470-

5219 or in writing to FDOT, 1000 NW 111 Avenue, Miami, FL 33172 or by email at: 

Hong.Benitez@dot.state.fl.us at least seven days prior to the public hearing. 
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